
  
 
 
 
       March 7th 2013 
 
 
To whom this may concern: 
 
Whilst on her world cruise, the 167’ motor yacht Aldabra made a stop in South East Asia for a few 
months. In that time we spent time in Phuket to supply prior to our cruise in the Mergui Archipelago in 
Myanmar. 
 
There was no question who our local agent was going to be. I have known Gordon Fernandez from 
Asia Pacific Superyachts for over a decade and based on previous experience I used his services again. 
 
Asia Pacific Superyachts did not let us down and even the logistical challenges of guests change overs 
and produce  deliveries while cruising in Myanmar were dealt with with great efficiency and both 
owners and guests and myself were very pleased with the way Asia Pacific Superyachts handled the 
transfers. 
 
I can honestly say that Gordon and his team are the some of the best agents I have had the pleasure to 
work with and would recommend his services for any yacht headed for South East Asia. 
 
For any additional questions don’t hesitate to contact me at any of the numbers below. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

   
Tanguy Adriaenssen 
Captain M/Y Aldabra    

 
 

C/O Fraser Yachts Monaco S.A.M.   Le Coronado 20, Avenue de Fontvieille MC 98000, Monaco 
PHONE  +377 93 100 450 ● FAX +377 93 100 450 ● E-MAIL monaco@fraseryachts.com 

 
Captain Tanguy Adriaenssen ● PHONE +39 34 82 22 22 27 ● E-MAIL captain@myaldabra.com 
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